
North and South Island Breed Show (NIBS & SIBS) Shields 

The aim of the NIBS & SIBS is to encourage DCSNZ members to enter 

cattle in the Dexter Breed Shows. 

Dexter breeders must be current financial members of the DCSNZ in 

order to be eligible to compete for the Shield. 

The North & South Islands have separate shields. 

The NIBS shield has been awarded since 2002. 

The SIBS shield has been awarded since 2011. 

Exhibitors from the NI or SI are not restricted to entering Breed 

Shows only in their respective islands; any DCSNZ member who 

wishes to do so can compete for either Shield.  

The NIBS & SIBS are held in conjunction with an A&P Show at a pre-

arranged venue which will be advertised in advance. 

The Shield is presented to the Supreme Champion Dexter at the 

relevant Dexter Breed Show each season. 

If the owner of the Supreme Champion Dexter is not a current 

financial member of the DCSNZ , the shield will not be awarded that 

year. 

The Shield is awarded to the animal, not to the stud. 

The recipient must own the animal and have paid the entry fee. 

The recipient is expected to pay for the engraving of the Shield. 

The recipient is responsible for ensuring that the Shield reaches the 

NIBS or SIBS venue in time for presentation at the following season’s 

show. 


